10 October 2025

Dear Families,

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link to complete the online consent form. If you wish to decline, please use the same link to complete the 'No Consent' form.

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/aae197bf

The vaccinations will take place in school on Wednesday 3rd December 2025. The link will close on the 19/11/2025. If your child has already had the flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2025, please disregard this message. If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 option 4, option 2.

Please see leaflet for more information. If you would like paper copies of any of the information, please let us know.

Please be aware - if you do not complete the form, your child will not be given the flu vaccine in school.

Regards,

Office Team